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IT’S HERE!  OUR ANNUAL GATHERING IN RENO! 
FOUR a memory trick on how to find our Region 7 Meet & Greet:  It’s on July 4 at 4:30 in the 
room called Mandalay 4.  I’m bringing the always-popular famous flashing Heartland flag pins 
for you!   See you there!   
 
BIG CHANGES IN SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
Starting on September 15, applicants for the Mensa Foundation’s Scholarship Program can visit 
http://www.us.mensa.org/scholarshipsignup to locate their local group by zip code, fill out a 
digital application and paste their essays into the system.  This will greatly speed up the 
application process.  NOTE:  There will be NO changes in the judging procedures; local groups 
will still judge individual applications. 
 
WE HAVE A FACEBOOK PAGE!  
Log onto your Facebook page and search for “Mensa Region 7” to share ideas, events, etc. 
or just click on http://www.facebook.com/groups/HeartlandMensaRegion7.   New members 
every week so far! 
 
WELCOME NEW OFFICERS 
 
AMMON MAHURIN, new Assistant Local Secretary for Mid-America Mensa 
LEON FRANKS, new Treasurer for Mid-America Mensa 
CAROL RIEAD, new Recording Secretary/Scribe for Mid-America Mensa 
PAMELA STEWART, new Member at Large for Mid-America Mensa 
CHRISTINE COOPER, AG 2013, Denver Mensa 
CATHLEEN HEINTZ, Gifted Children’s Coordinator, Denver Mensa 
GEORGE COOPER, AG 2013, Plains & Peaks Mensa 
MICHELLE BALLINGER, Local Membership Officer, High Mountain Mensa 
 

Please send your announcements and photos of Region 7 happenings to Mensa@pegmadsen.com 
OUR REGION 7 WEBSITE IS AT: 
http://www.region7.us.mensa.org/ 

 
I’d love to hear from you!  Contact me RVC7@us.mensa.org. 


